Mountain Amateur Radio Club
Minutes of the Meeting
19 February 2020

Our monthly meeting began at 1900, with Ed Bretag presiding. Following
introductions around the room, the minutes of the previous meeting were read. A
motion to accept them was made, seconded and passed.

Next Laird Johnson gave the Treasurer’s report.

Next was our Repeater Report. There was a discussion on linking problems as
noted during the Tuesday Night Net.

Dan Huber gave an update on our Winter Field Day. Dan also asked to borrow
one of the Go Kits, to assist him with the APRS Digi, that he is working on. The
Board Ok’d the Go Kit.

Bill Wallick indicated that the EchoLink project is very close to complete.

There was some discussion on getting an inventory list of club equipment,
location and status.

We brought Mickey out, for a show and tell.
Our meeting adjourned at 2015.

14 members and 2 guests present.
Submitted by Bill Wallick (KCOFNV), Secretary.



